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Volunteer

What would you say to someone 
who is thinking about joining the Litter 
Champion Scheme?
Don’t wait. We are a bunch of fantastic 
people doing a fantastic job. Litter picking is 
a culture of caring for Mother Nature and 
our home, Wales.

Interview by Rhys Pearce

Tell us a little bit about yourself.
My name is Beata and I am Polish. I moved to 
Blaenau Gwent a year ago and I love this 
place, Wales always was my happy place. I used 
to spend long days hiking the Brecon Beacons, 
Black Mountains and costal walking along the 
Gower and Pembrokeshire. 

I feel very connected to animals, especially dogs 
and horses, probably more so than people; as I 
was brought up on farm. I love gardening, wild 
camping, DIY, bonfires and Polish barbecued 
sausages. Most of my free time is spent litter 
picking or taking on new projects.

How long have you been a Litter Champion?
I started about a year ago. I was litter picking in 
St. James’s Forest when I found about the Litter 
Champion scheme.

How do you feel volunteering has 


